MVCC Professional Association

General Membership Meeting

January 18, 2008

APPROVED April 24, 2008
1. President Searles gave a welcome and delivered remarks.

2. Cards for discounts to Office Max were distributed by the PA Benefits Fund. There is an Office Max in Rome. The cards can also be used online. To obtain the code to use online contact Benefits Chair Halko individually as the PA can not publish the code.

2. The AFL-CIO Community Counselor Certificate was presented to Sandy Cummings.

3. The $1,000 PA Scholarship was presented to Dmitry Shtarnov. His prize winning essay will appear in PAnorama.

4. Recent retirees Sue Bice, Bill McGowan, Ronald Rhodes, Rick Stempien, and Jean Wagner

 were honored for their service to the PA and presented with plaques.

5. A drawing was held for four $25 gift certificates to Alee’s restaurant for members who recently began donating or increased their donations to VOTE/COPE. Winners were Mary Jane Parry, Ibrahim Rosic, Cyndi Busic-Snyder, and Janet Visalli.

6. 

Motion to approve the April 23, 2008 General Membership minutes:



Norma Chrisman/Lew Kahler



Carried unanimously.

7.

Motion to adjourn:



Gideon Donato/Steve Getchell



Carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Marie Czarnecki, PA Secretary

